
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Re: Independent learning and tutor time in Year 7 and Year 8 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
I am writing to inform you about some changes that will be made for Year 7 and Year 8 students starting in 
September 2024. These changes are designed to help students become more independent learners, 
ensuring they eventually leave us able and qualified for the future. As you know, at Wickersley we encourage 
our students to take responsibility and rise to a challenge. It’s the Wickersley Way.  
 
Year 7 and Year 8 tutor time 
 
Starting in September, there will be changes to Year 7 and Year 8 form tutor time. These changes are 
designed to give your child more time to work on their classroom studies. In addition to the usual tutor 
messages and activities, students will have dedicated time in the mornings to: 
 

• Deepen their understanding of topics through subject-specific extension work. 
• Catch up on missed work. Absent students will have dedicated time to catch up and get back on track 

with their studies. 
 


